
      

            
           

         
     

       
    
   
          
            
           

           
             

      
      

      
    
      

 
 
           

           
      

              
             
      

      

              
      
             

             
      

LFG Energy Project Development Opportunity in Arizona
	

The U.S. EPA Landfill Methane Outreach Program (LMOP) is pleased to provide its
Partners and other interested parties information about a request for proposals (RFP)
from the Salt River Commercial Landfill Company (SRCLC) in Arizona. 
RSVP for Pre-Proposal Meeting: August 8, 2016 
Mandatory Pre-Proposal Meeting and Site Visit: August 11, 2016 
Deadline for Questions: August 16, 2016 
Proposal Deadline: September 2, 2016 
SRCLC seeks proposals from qualified LFG energy project developers for the 
purchase of LFG from three landfills located within the Salt River Pima-Maricopa Indian 
Community: the Salt River Landfill (open), the Tri-Cities Landfill (closed), and the 
Center Street Landfill (closed). SRCLC is interested in proposals for two options: 

Purchase LFG from one or more landfills and provide O&M for the gas collection 
& control systems at all three landfills;
Purchase LFG from one or more landfills. 

The sole contact for this RFP is:
Mr. Rich Allen, CEO, SRCLC 
13602 East Beeline Highway, Scottsdale, AZ 85256 
rallen@srlandfill.com 
480.941.3427 (phone)
480.949.4261 (fax) 
Attendance at the Pre-Proposal Meeting on August 11, 2016 is mandatory for 
anyone expecting to respond to this RFP. Potential meeting attendees should RSVP 
to Mr. Allen by August 8, 2016. 
Questions should be emailed or faxed to Mr. Allen no later than August 16, 2016. 
Proposals are due by 4:00 PM (local time) on September 2, 2016. Two sealed 
submittals must be addressed to Mr. Allen. 
The RFP is available online at https://scsengineers.imeetcentral.com 
/p/eAAAAAAAKPV4AAAAAGchD3c. 
EPA is providing this information as a service but does not endorse the information or 
opinions included therein. 

To request removal from this email list, please reply to this message. For further 
information or questions about LMOP, please do not reply to this email message, but 
rather visit the LMOP website. Thank you. 
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